2016-0410

From: Leann C. Benedict <Leann.Benedict@myscpl.org>
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 12:49 PM

To: Tiffany K. Clark

Subject: FW: Library Board Meeting

Hi Tiffany

| am not sure who to send this to. Please see the e-mail below from library board member, Ralph DeRoche. He
e-mailed me yesterday to let me know that he was resigning from the library board, effective immediately.
Please let me know if you need anything from me.

Thanks
Leann
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Leann Benedict, MLIS

Director _

St. Charles Parish Library
160 W. Campus Drive

PO Box 1029

Destrehan, LA 70047
Phone: (985) 764-9643 x103
Fax: (985) 764-1744
leann.benedict@myscpl.org

From: Ralph DeRoche [mailto:rideroche25@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 2:46 PM

To: Leann C. Benedict <Leann.Benedict@myscpl.org>
Subject: Re: Library Board Meeting

Leann,

It is with regret that I am writing to inform you and the board of my decision to resign my position on the St.
Charles Parish Library Board, effective immediately. My other commitments along with a new job have made
it to great for me to be able to fulfill the requirements of my position on the Board, and I feel it is best for me to
make room for someone with the time and energy to devote to the job. It has been a pleasure working with
everyone and I will miss being involved. Thank you for your hard work and support.

Sincerely,

Ralph DeRoche



